



Nova Scotia/Nunavut Command The Royal Canadian Legion

61 Gloria McCluskey Avenue Dartmouth, Nova Scotia B3B 2Z3

Tel.: 902-429-4090 Fax: 902-429-7481 Email: info@ns.legion.ca

ns.legion.ca



All Branch Mail Out #13 - 2017

Date:

March 22, 2017

To:

NS/NU Command Branches

NS/NU Zone Commanders NS/NU Executive Council NS/NU Past Presidents NS/NU Command Staff

From:

Valerie Mitchell-Veinotte, Secretary

NS/NU Command and Ronald T. Trowsdale,

Chairman LLTC NS/NU Command

Subject:

Credential Certificate Reminder and LLTC

Reminder

Message:

Comrades: please see attached (2) memos

Page <u>1</u> of <u>3</u>







Dartmouth, Nova Scotia B3B 2Z3

Nova Scotia/Nunavut Command

Tel.: 902-429-4090 Fax: 902-429-7481 Email: info@ns.legion.ca

ns.legion.ca



MEMO

Comrade,

Please be reminded that a Credential Certificate (copy attached/enclosed) for the 53rd NS/NU Command Convention must be received by the Command Secretary by April 20 2017.

If your Branch has no plans to attend the Convention, a Credential Certificate *must still* be submitted either naming Delegates from other Branches that will carry your proxy votes or with the line for delegates left blank so that your Branch proxy votes can be appropriately assigned by this office.

Submissions may be made via post at 61 Gloria McCluskey Ave., Dartmouth, NS; B3B 2Z3; or, via email at info@ns.legion.ca; or, via fax at 902-429-7481.

Thank you very much for your prompt co-operation in this matter.

In Comradeship

Valerie Mitchell-Veinotte Secretary NS/NU Command







61 Gloria McCluskey Avenue Dartmouth, Nova Scotia B3B 2Z3

Nova Scotia/Nunavut Command

Tel.: 902-429-4090 Fax: 902-429-7481 Email: info@ns.legion.ca





March 22, 2017

ATTENTION: All Branches, District and Zone Commanders

SUBJECT: NS/NU Command 2017 Legion Leadership Training Camp

Comrades:

This is a reminder that the 2017 Legion Leadership Training Camp is fast approaching. Our deadline is April 30th however we will accept late applications. We have not received many applications to date.

Please see our website (www.ns.legion.ca) for a copy of the application and a copy of the LTC information booklet.

The dates for the 2017 Camp being held at the Dalhousie Agricultural College in Truro. NS are Saturday, June 24th to Sunday, July 2nd and Closing Ceremony will be Sunday June 30th commencing at 6:00 PM.

The complete 2017 Legion Leadership Training Camp Package was given to all District/Zone Commanders and sent to all Branches in September 2016. All Nova Scotia High Schools received the packages February 2017.

Should you have any questions, please e-mail info.@ns.legion.ca or call (902) 429-4090, ext 1.

Thank you.

In Comradeship,

Ronald T. Trowsdale, Chairman

Legion Leadership Training Camp Committee

NS/NU command, RCL